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Dear National Federation, dear friends, 
 
As the year draws to a close, we have now completed the 2024 Baseball and Softball 
World Cups. In November, we look forward to the final major event of the year, the 
WBSC Premier12 2024, set to take place in Mexico, Taiwan, and Japan. 
 
I wanted to take a moment to celebrate these events and all the hard work that national 
federations put in with their national teams to showcase our sport. In particular, I would 
like to extend my congratulations to your federation for conquering a bronze medal at 
the Baseball5 World Cup 2024. 
 
I am incredibly proud of our movement and of how it has thrived after the challenges of 
the pandemic. I wish you all the very best and hope you continue on a path of great 
sporting successes. 
 
Warm regards to you all, 
 
 
 
Riccardo Fraccari 

Mr Thierry Raphet 
President 
Fédération Française Baseball & Softball 
 
 
Pully, 30 October 2024 

 


